
July 22, 2022
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:                       Jewish Senior Services Community
 
FROM:                Andrew H. Banoff 
                             President & CEO  
  
SUBJECT:           COVID-19 Update #121

 

Hello all…

 

Since my last Update, there continue to be a small number of Resident and staff cases of 

COVID-19, as well as a meaningful prevalence in the community.  In the first few weeks 

of July, there have been only 4 Resident and 7 staff cases reported.  Obviously we remain 

concerned about the spread of the virus and its virulent variants.

 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) also expanded its recommendations 

for the vaccine to include children ages 6 months to 5 years, which is good news for those with 

younger children.  “Vaccinating everyone ages 6 months and older is the best defense against 

serious illness, hospitalization and death related to COVID-19” according to the CDC.

In terms of campus activities, we have been enjoying the first few weeks of July (in spite of the 

heat) with most all of our regular activities, including the weekly BBQ’s, Resident groups and 

out trips, and wonderful family visits.

Stay safe and keep the faith!

Andrew


